
PROPOSAL FOR THE EXTENSION OF THE 
TRAM ROUTE SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 21 April 2008 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do 
you represent? 

 

Name: Gretta O'Connell 

Organisation Name:  

Organisation Role:  

Contact Address: 14a Ebbitide Street, 
Southshore 

Daytime Phone: 3880789 

Evening Phone:  

Email:  

Date: 9 April 2008 

Your Submission: I think that extending the tram route is an excellent idea for the following 
reasons; 
 
1. Will allow visitors to experience more of what Christchurch has on offer. 
 
2. The trams are an important part of Christchurch's heritage and the 
extension proposal is going to help secure and preserve this important part 
of our city's culture. 
 
3. The trams will travel past important buildings and sites such as the 
Cathedral and the Bridge of Remembrance. 
 
4. The trams are an attractive part of our city and give the city a point of 
difference. It would be nice to see them more regularly and especially see 
them flow through one of the city's main malls. 
 
5. It will hopefully give Christchurch back it's buzz. 
 
6. The cafes and bars down oxford terrace will benefit from increased 
customers and the trams would add to the pleasant outlook that is the Avon 
river. 
 
Thank you for considering my application  

 
 
 


